
Meet the Breeds
Interested in meeting a Beauceron? Come Join us at the 2018
Westminster Meet the Breeds in New York City!

On Saturday February 10th, New York City is going to the dogs!
The 8th annual Westminster Meet the Breeds will be held at
piers 92 and 94. Please stop by and visit the Beauceron booth.
We  will  have  information  about  the  breed,  their  history,
rescue  dogs,  the  American  Beauceron  Club  and  of  course
Beaucerons available for petting.  The booths are arranged
alphabetically, and the Beaucerons will be downstairs in Pier
94. This is an excellent opportunity to meet the owners and
their dogs, hope to see you there!

https://beauce.org/events/meet-the-breeds/
http://www.akc.org/meet-the-breeds/
http://www.akc.org/meet-the-breeds/

